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  Post-COVID Tourism and Hospitality Dynamics Umendra Narayan Shukla,Sharad
Kumar Kulshreshtha,2024-01-09 This new volume takes an in-depth look at the
post-COVID tourism and hospitality scenario and how the industry has adapted
to the new normal. With chapters from authors from over a dozen countries,
the book shares information and experiences on how diverse hospitality and
tourism sectors are navigating the post-COVID era. The book offers analyses
of post-COVID trends in the travel, tourism, and hospitality sector along
with case studies and COVID tourism recovery strategies. It discusses post-
COVID safety protocols, sustainable tourism practices, post-COVID-19 public
policies for tourism, and more. Specific tourism and hospitality sectors are
also considered, including wine tourism, MICE (meetings, incentives,
conferences, and exhibitions) tourism, regional tourism, food delivery
services, and others. The book also explores innovations and digital
solutions for tourism and hospitality in the COVID-19 pandemic.
  Average Joe Shawn Livermore,2020-09-09 The book covers numerous tech
entrepreneurial founders and software developers, and the exciting brands or
products that they created. It goes deep on a handful of them, narrowly
divulging exactly how a few software developers and startup founders created
breakthrough tech products like Gmail, Dropbox, Ring, Snapchat, Bitcoin,
Groupon, and more. It highlights and unpacks the general hero-worship that
the media and our own minds practice about tech founders and tech
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entrepreneurs. This idealization of tech success can create a paradox,
preventing average tech professionals from their own successful journeys.
This book provides hard evidence that anyone in tech can create, and anyone
on the peripheral of tech can break through to the center where innovation,
creativity, and opportunity meet. The anecdotes, stories, evidence, facts,
arguments, logic, principles, and techniques provided in this book have
helped individuals and businesses engage in slow creation cycles, improve the
morale of their development teams, and increased their delivery potential of
their technology solutions overall. Average Joe covers: Genius - The
systematic deconstruction and debunking of the commonly held assumptions in
the tech industry around supreme intelligence, and how that intelligence has
been worshipped and sought after, despite the facts. Slow Creation - How to
force-manufacture creative ideation. How conscious and subconscious cycles of
patterns, details, and secrets can lead to breakthrough innovations, and how
those P.D.S. cycles, and systematic mental grappling, can be conjured and
repeated on a regular basis. Little-C Creativity - The conscious and
miniature moments of epiphany that leak into our active P.D.S. cycles of Slow
Creation. Flow - Why it's great, but also - why it's completely unreliable
and unnecessary. How to perpetually innovate without relying on a flow state.
Team Installation - How teams and companies can engage their employees in
Slow Creation to unlock dormant ideas, stir up creative endeavors, and
jumpstart fragile ideas into working products. User Manipulation - How tech
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products are super-charged with tricks, secret techniques, and neural
transmitters like Dopamine, Oxytocin, and Cortisol; how those products
leverage cognitive mechanisms and psychological techniques to force user
adoption and user behaviors. Contrarianism - How oppositional and backward-
thinking leaders create brand-new categories and the products which dominate
those categories. Showmanship - How tech players have presented their ideas
to the world, conjured up magic, manufactured mystique, and presented
compelling stories that have captured their audiences. Sustainable Mystique
Triad – A simple model for capturing audiences consistently without relying
on hype and hustle.
  Virus Outbreaks and Tourism Mobility Sharad Kumar Kulshreshtha,2021-09-06
Virus Outbreaks and Tourism Mobility: Strategies to Counter Global Health
Hazards uses innovative and cutting-edge research to map out the background
and impacts of national, regional and international viral outbreaks focusing
on new viewpoints to help build effective strategic responses to global
health hazards.
  Handbook of Applied Journalism Leon Barkho,
  The Political Economy of Education Reforms in Vietnam Minh Quang
Nguyen,James Albright,2022-08-15 This book, drawing on a political economic
perspective of education development, is a comprehensive account of the
question why some education systems flourish while others falter. It provides
a state-of-the-art review of the Vietnamese way of education development,



5

figuring out the pitfalls, challenges and opportunities of neoliberal reform.
It also sheds new light on the rise of neoliberal capitalism in contemporary
Vietnam as the country intensifies its market-oriented economic transition.
Starting from educational development concerns, this book differentiates the
growth and development concepts in education. While growth with limited
development is well reflected in many developing education systems, the
Vietnamese experience of education development stands to provide readers with
unique insights about education in developing economies, especially in
understanding how a socialist-oriented education system is struggling to
thrive in the times of neoliberal capitalism. Authored by scholars
specialising in Vietnamese education and politics, the chapters address key
issues pertaining to the political economy of education reform in Vietnam and
the government’s enduring efforts to drive education toward international
standards through its costly market-infused education reforms. This book will
appeal to postgraduate students, educators, educational policy-makers and
scholars interested in Vietnamese studies, Vietnam education reforms,
education governance, education for sustainability, internationalisation of
education and the politics of education reforms.
  Trade Unions and Labour Movements in the Asia-Pacific Region Byoung-Hoon
Lee,Ng Sek-Hong,Russell D. Lansbury,2019-09-16 Recent developments in the
world economy, including deindustrialisation and the digital revolution, have
led to an increasingly individualistic relationship between workers and
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employers, which in turn has weakened labour movements and worker
representation. However, this process is not universal, including in some
countries of Asia, where trade unions are closely aligned with the interests
of the dominant political party and the state. This book considers the many
challenges facing trade unions and worker representation in a wide range of
Asian countries. For each country, full background is given on how trade
unions and other forms of worker representation have arisen. Key questions
then considered include the challenges facing trade unions and worker
representation in each country, the extent to which these are a result of
global or local developments and the actions being taken by trade unions and
worker representative bodies to cope with the challenges. This book is
dedicated to the memory of Professor Keith Thurley, London School of
Economics.
  Pandemics and Resilience: Lessons we should have learned from Zika David M.
Berube,2023-05-05 The aim of the book was to produce the most comprehensive
examination of a pandemic that has ever been attempted. By cataloging the
full extent of the Zika pandemic, this book will be the most complete history
and epistemic contextualization ever attempted to date. The work should
function as the primary source for students, researchers, and scholars who
need information about the Zika pandemic. This book examines the technical
literature, digital and popular literature, and online materials to fully
contextualize this event and provide a bona fide record of this event and its
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implications for the future. It is somewhat serendipitous that while this
work was underway, we are going through another pandemic. One of the primary
lessons we did not learn by Zika was pandemic events will return repeatedly,
and we need to learn from each one of them to prepare the planet for the next
one. Just because Zika seemed to have died out does not make it less
important. We were lucky that the virus evolved into what seemed to be a less
virulent version of itself, and the vector mosquitoes were concentrated
elsewhere. Finally, this book represents a tour de force in scholarship
involving nearly 4,000 sources of information and does not shy from a
detailed examination of the controversies, conspiracies, and long-term
consequences when we avoid learning from outbreaks, such as Zika.
  Justifying Digital Repression via “Fighting Fake News” SOC052000,Dien
Nguyen An Luong,2022-08-04 Southeast Asian autocracies of Cambodia, Myanmar,
Thailand and Vietnam have politicized vague definitions of “fake news” to
justify diverse tactics of digital repression. In these countries, what
constitutes falseness in “fake news” has hardly been clearly articulated. The
governments instead focus on the grave threats the dissemination of “fake
news” could pose to national security, public disorder or national prestige.
As the governments are vested with the power to bend the labelling of “fake
news” to their will, they can criminalize those accused of circulating such
information to safeguard public interests. There are at least four methods by
which the governments have tightened the screws on cyberspace under the
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banner of curbing “fake news”: (i) prosecute Internet users, journalists and
dissidents in particular; (ii) pressure Internet Service Providers and social
media platforms to block and remove content; (iii) expand and deepen social
media monitoring; and (iv) shut down the Internet altogether. All four
countries have used “fake news” allegations to penalize critics. Cambodia,
Thailand and Vietnam are inclined to use such allegations to strong-arm tech
companies into removing content at the behest of the governments. Thailand
and Vietnam tend to exploit such allegations to beef up online surveillance.
Myanmar is the only country that turns to Internet shutdowns. The interplay
between the methods of digital repression that exploit the pretext of
cracking down on “fake news” and the manipulation of online discourse through
the deployment of cyber troops would merit further research and in-depth
examination.
  Cultural Changes in Instructional Practices Due to Covid-19 Stephanie
Kelly,Tatiana M. Permyakova,Davide Girardelli,Christopher J. Claus,2021-08-18
  Leadership During a Crisis Christian Harrison,2024-02-20 We live in
uncertain times propelled by complex systems, climate change and the use of
technology which possess various threats. At times of crisis, leadership that
permits quick reactions to the changing organisational environment becomes
necessary. However, there has been limited studies that provide a road map of
leading during a crisis. What is required of leaders during a crisis? How can
you develop the required leadership expertise during such turbulent periods?
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What are the challenges leaders will have to combat? Through this book, these
questions are answered. It is no exaggeration therefore to claim that this
book opens a new chapter as it seeks to advance discussions about how to lead
during crisis. Drawing on empirical and conceptual evidence from the
perspective of renowned authors in leadership research, it offers a robust
and engaging overview of the field of leadership and leadership development
in turbulent and dynamic environments. The chapters in the book support the
personal and professional development of aspiring and experienced leaders and
managers. The readers will be able to display critical awareness of current
developments in both the theory and practice of leadership and leadership
development and its importance in modern organisations.
  Vietnam Bill Hayton,2020-11-24 A much-needed behind-the-scenes survey of an
emerging Asian power The eyes of the West have recently been trained on China
and India, but Vietnam is rising fast among its Asian peers. A breathtaking
period of social change has seen foreign investment bringing capitalism
flooding into its nominally communist society, booming cities swallowing up
smaller villages, and the lure of modern living tugging at the traditional
networks of family and community. Yet beneath these sweeping developments
lurks an authoritarian political system that complicates the nation’s
apparent renaissance. In this engaging work, experienced journalist Bill
Hayton looks at the costs of change in Vietnam and questions whether this
rising Asian power is really heading toward capitalism and democracy. Based
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on vivid eyewitness accounts and pertinent case studies, Hayton’s book
addresses a broad variety of issues in today’s Vietnam, including important
shifts in international relations, the growth of civil society, economic
developments and challenges, and the nation’s nascent democracy movement as
well as its notorious internal security. His analysis of Vietnam’s “police
state,” and its systematic mechanisms of social control, coercion, and
surveillance, is fresh and particularly imperative when viewed alongside his
portraits of urban and street life, cultural legacies, religion, the media,
and the arts. With a firm sense of historical and cultural context, Hayton
examines how these issues have emerged and where they will lead Vietnam in
the next stage of its development.
  Beyond Straw Men Phaedra C. Pezzullo,2023-08-22 Addressing plastics can
feel overwhelming. Guilt, shame, anger, hurt, fear, dismissiveness, and
despair abound. Beyond Straw Men moves beyond “hot take” or straw man
fallacies by illustrating how affective counterpublics mobilized around
plastics reveal broader stories about environmental justice and social
change. Inspired by on- and offline organizing in the Global South and the
Global South of the North, Phaedra C. Pezzullo engages public controversies
and policies through analysis of hashtag activism, campaign materials, and
podcast interviews with headline-making advocates in Bangladesh, Kenya, the
United States, and Vietnam. She argues that plastics have become an
articulator of crisis and an entry point into the contested environmental
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politics of carbon-heavy masculinity, carceral policies, planetary fatalism,
eco-ableism, greenwashing, marine life endangerment, pollution colonialism,
and waste imperialism. Attuned to plastic attachments, Beyond Straw Men
illustrates how everyday people resist unsustainable patterns of the
plastics-industrial complex through imperfect but impactful networked
cultures of care.
  Knowledge Economy and Sustainable Economic Development Thanh Tuyen
Nguyen,2010-09-22 In this book, the author focuses on the intersection of two
major bodies of policy and practice: knowledge economy and ICTs on one hand,
and sustainable economic development on the other. It aims to provide a
broad-ranging account of the social and economic terrain demarcated by this
intersection in order to reach conclusions and offer guidelines for policy
development. Although based on the case of a developing country (Vietnam) its
analyses, arguments and conclusions are of universal relevance. Key features
comprehensive picture of a society from the perspective of knowledge for
development Intersection of ICTs (Information and Communications Technology),
knowledge, and sustainable economic development Can be used in courses of
sociology, political economy, development economics, knowledge economics,
information and telecommunication technology, sustainable development, and
public administration.
  The Labour Politics of App-Based Driving in Vietnam Joe Buckley,2023-10-19
Over the past decade, app-based driving services like ride-hailing and
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delivery have become an integral part of business, employment and daily life
in Vietnam. This growth, however, has been accompanied by tensions and
conflicts between ride-hailing platforms and traditional taxi companies, xe
ôm (motorbike taxi drivers), the authorities and the drivers working for
these platforms. Most drivers on these services are male and work long hours
for low wages. Their working conditions are precarious because platforms
classify them as partners rather than employees, denying them basic rights
and benefits. Although platforms offer bonuses, organize events to celebrate
drivers’ contributions, and provide training courses, these do not address
the fundamental exploitation in the employment relationship. The Ministry of
Labour, Invalids and Social Affairs (MOLISA) has not taken sufficient action
to protect drivers or taken a stance on whether they should be classified as
contractors or employees. The Vietnam General Confederation of Labour (VGCL)
is working towards securing social protection for drivers and increasing
their representation in labour associations. While some members of the VGCL
have argued that app-based drivers are actually workers and should be
afforded the same rights and benefits as all workers, this is as yet not the
formal position of the confederation. Drivers have taken to organizing
strikes and protests to demand better treatment from the platforms. Their
methods of activism are rooted in both traditional Vietnamese labour activism
and global trends of platform protest. The emergence of the gig economy in
Vietnam is a challenge to sustainable development. Policymakers and
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practitioners are called upon to ensure that platform work contributes to
improved livelihoods and decent lifestyles for all.
  Defeating the Dictators Charles Dunst,2023-02-02 ' Charles Dunst's deeply
researched, timely and powerful book offers a blueprint for how democracies
should fight back.' - Sir Kim Darroch 'Remarkable. A thoughtful and
perceptive book.' - Rt. Hon. Jeremy Hunt, MP The world is currently
experiencing the lowest levels of democracy we have seen in over thirty
years. Autocracy is on the rise, and while the cost of autocracy seems
evident, it nevertheless remains an attractive option to many. While leaders
like Viktor Orbán disrupt democratic foundations from within, autocrats like
Xi Jinping and Vladimir Putin do so from abroad, eroding democratic
institutions and values and imperilling democracies that appear increasingly
fragile. There are even those who, disillusioned with the current
institutions in place, increasingly think authoritarianism can deliver them a
better life than democracy has or could. They're wrong. Autocracy is not the
solution - better democracy is. But we have to make the case for it. We have
to combat institutional rot by learning from one another, and, at times, from
our rivals. And we have to get our own houses in order. Only then can we
effectively stand up for democratic values around the world and defeat the
dictators.
  Energy Policy for Peace Daniel Kammen,Hisashi Yoshikawa,Kensuke
Yamaguchi,2023-08-25 Though sustainable development goals and other
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international initiatives have insisted on the importance of energy access in
peace building, there is still little understanding about the extent to which
energy systems themselves can contribute to or mitigate structural violence.
While there are ample relevant examples globally from a diverse literature
and increasing body of case studies, this knowledge has not been
systematically organized to show theoretical alternatives to current energy
systems or deliver practical policy advice in building such
alternatives.Informed by the contributions of a multidisciplinary global
author pool, Energy Policy for Peace provides both a new foundation for
researchers and practitioners exploring how energy systems can be changed to
build positive peace, and a toolkit for redressing structural violence. The
work opens by reviewing how unequal energy access strengthens structural
violence. It argues that increasing access to energy access may be an
important tool in mitigating structural violence. It concludes with practical
policy recommendations and institutional reforms designed to mitigate the
structural violence embedded in many energy systems and develop energy
strategies for peace building. Reviews the characteristics of energy systems
that enable positive peace Discusses practical recommendations to achieve
positive peace through energy strategy and policies Draws on an array of
real-world case studies drawn from an exemplary team of international
practitioners Provides a toolkit of policy options for stakeholders
interested in redressing structural violence
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  Law and Society in Vietnam Mark Sidel,2008-02-21 This book is a unique
analysis of the struggle to build a rule of law in one of the world's most
dynamic and vibrant nations - a socialist state that is seeking to build a
market economy while struggling to pursue an ethos of social equality and
opportunity. It addresses constitutional change, the assertion of
constitutional claims by citizens, the formation of a strong civil society
and non-profit sector, the emergence of economic law and the battles over who
is benefited by the economic regulation, labor law and the protection of
migrant and export labor, the rise of lawyers and public interest law, and
other key topics. Alongside other countries, comparisons are made to parallel
developments in another transforming socialist state, the People's Republic
of China.
  Maritime Cooperation and Security in the Indo-Pacific Region ,2022-12-12
This definitive volume assembles more than twenty leading Indo-Pacific
maritime scholars and emerging experts to deliver fresh perspectives on
maritime cooperation and security. Topics include naval activities, law of
the sea, environmental protection, international cooperation, and sub-
regional maritime agendas.
  Legal Reforms in China and Vietnam John Gillespie,Albert H.Y.
Chen,2010-09-13 Although the adoption of market reforms has been a key factor
leading to China’s recent economic growth, China continues to be governed by
a communist party and has a socialist-influenced legal system. Vietnam,
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starting later, also with a socialist-influenced legal system, has followed a
similar reform path, and other countries too are now looking towards China
and Vietnam as models for development. This book provides a comprehensive,
comparative assessment of legal developments in China and Vietnam, examining
similarities and differences, and raising important questions such as: Is
there a distinctive Chinese model, and/or a more general East Asian Model? If
so, can it be flexibly applied to social and economic conditions in different
countries? If it cannot be applied to a culturally and politically similar
country like Vietnam, is the model transportable elsewhere in the world?
Combining ‘micro’ or interpretive methods with ‘macro’ or structural
traditions, the book provides a nuanced account of legal reforms in China and
Vietnam, highlighting the factors likely to promote, change or resist the
spread of the Chinese model.
  Impacts of the Covid-19 Pandemic Nadav Morag,2022-09-28 IMPACTS OF THE
COVID-19 PANDEMIC Enables Readers to Understand the Impact of International
Legislative and Policy Responses to the COVID-19 Pandemic The wide array of
legal and policy responses to the COVID-19 pandemic have significant
implications regarding the functioning of countries and their respective
societies. This book addresses the impact of international legislative and
policy responses to the COVID-19 pandemic in a range of countries. To aid the
reader in understanding country-specific developments, each chapter focuses
on a specific country and addresses the legal frameworks and policy
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approaches used to support measures to prevent transmission and otherwise
reduce the impact of the virus on society and the economy. Sample topics
discussed in the work include: The effect certain policies may have on civil
liberties, such as due process, and the right to privacy in specific
countries The provision of public goods in the face of the pandemic
Policymakers in public health agencies and other branches of government,
along with academics studying global pandemic response, homeland security,
and emergency management will be able to use this book as a comprehensive
resource to understand the current state of COVID-19 policies around the
world and the potential future effects of these policies.

The Enigmatic Realm of Vnexpressnews: Unleashing the Language is Inner Magic

In a fast-paced digital era where connections and knowledge intertwine, the
enigmatic realm of language reveals its inherent magic. Its capacity to stir
emotions, ignite contemplation, and catalyze profound transformations is
nothing short of extraordinary. Within the captivating pages of Vnexpressnews
a literary masterpiece penned by way of a renowned author, readers embark on
a transformative journey, unlocking the secrets and untapped potential
embedded within each word. In this evaluation, we shall explore the book is
core themes, assess its distinct writing style, and delve into its lasting
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effect on the hearts and minds of those who partake in its reading
experience.
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